
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 3, 2016 

 

Dr. Jay Kenton 

Interim Vice President 

Oregon Institute of Technology 

3201 Campus Drive 

Klamath Falls, OR 97601 

 

 

Dr. Kenton, 

 

I am writing today in support of the explanation you have provided with regards to the 

Wilsonville campus Student Health Fees. As I indicated previously, I was aware that there had 

been confusion in the implementation of the approved increase to the fee, and the detail you 

provided succinctly summarized the situation. 

 

I have discussed the matter with the Student Health Advisory Committee (SHAC), who voted 

unanimously to accept the proposed explanation and retroactive correction. Additionally, the 

students wanted to convey their appreciation of being included in this process. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions or if I can assist further. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Gaylyn G. Maurer, MA, LPC 

Administrative Director 

Integrated Student Health Center 

Oregon Institute of Technology 

3201 Campus Drive 

Klamath Falls, OR 97601 

541-885-1816 


